Addendum for ‘The Retreat’  Site Plan Narrative

[bookmark: _GoBack]This plan is intended to process all the loose material coming from the all the berms that have been stockpiled through Phase 2 and 3 of ‘The Retreat’ development. This processed material will then be used for the ‘The Retreat’ development. In the event there is any excess material, we request permission for this excess material to be moved to a nearby John Lewis or community Project.
The existing Storm Water Permit will be revised and coordinated with Weber County and in full compliance and cooperation with Weber county officials.
